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24 July 2014 

 

 

 

Electricity and Gas Complaints Commissioner Scheme 
PO Box 5875 
Lambton Quay 
Wellington 
 
By email: submissions@egcomplaints.co.nz  
 
 

Submission on the Proposed Amendments to the  
Scheme Document – LPG in Cylinders 

 

1. Vector welcomes the opportunity to make a submission on the Electricity and Gas 
Complaints Commissioner Scheme’s (“EGCC”) consultation paper, Proposed 
amendments to the Scheme document – LPG in cylinders, circulated for consultation 
on 14 July 2014. 
 

2. No part of this submission is confidential and we are happy for it to be made publicly 
available. 
 

3. Vector’s contact person for this submission is: 
 

Luz Rose 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
04 803 9051 
Luz.Rose@vector.co.nz 

 
4. Our responses to the questions in the consultation paper are set out in the Appendix. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Ferguson 
Regulatory Policy Manager 
 
 

Vector Limited 
101 Carlton Gore Road 
PO Box 99882, Newmarket 
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www.vector.co.nz 
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Appendix: Responses to consultation questions 
 

Question for submitters Yes/No Vector’s comment 

1. Do you agree with the 
Board’s proposal that the 
Commissioner have jurisdiction 
to consider complaints about 
LPG in cylinders? 
 

Yes  

2. Do you agree with the 
proposed changes to the 
definition of gas in the 
interpretation section?  
 

Yes  

5. Do you agree with the 
proposed effective date for 
considering complaints about 
LPG in cylinders (clause B.6.4)?  
 

Yes  

4. Do you agree with the 
removal of “Consumer” from 
clauses D.9, F.15 and F.17?  
 

Yes  

5. Do you have any other 
comments you would like the 
Board to consider about the 
proposed changes for LPG in 
cylinders?  
 

 No comment. 
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